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KDOT Seeks Input
(AP)--The Kansas Department of Transportation is soliciting comments on proposed changes in
projects it already has scheduled through June 2017.

The department released a list of more than 100 proposed changes earlier this month. In most cases,
the department is revising cost estimates, adjusting its schedule for accepting bids from contractors
or changing how projects will be financed.

KDOT says it will take comments through Jan. 8. People interested in commenting should contact
the agency's Bureau of Program and Project Management in Topeka.
The list of changes in transportation programs posted on the department's website.
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